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June 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Watersports Activity Visit – La Fosca, Spain 2020 
 

It is my intention to organise a 7 day/6 nights’ watersports activity visit to the Costa Brava region of Spain travelling 
with PGL Travel Ltd. Located in Palamos, PGL has its own section at Camping Kings, an international campsite with 
some great facilities. There are three fantastic beaches on which to enjoy action-packed programmes of watersports 
on the sea; including sailing, snorkelling, windsurfing and canoeing. There will also be a visit to one of the biggest 
waterparks in Europe: Waterworld in Lloret de Mar.  
 

The accommodation is in a tented village. The tents are modern, equipped with solid frame beds and sleep 4 
students. There are shower and toilet facilities close by. Students will need to bring their own sleeping bag and 
pillow. 
 

The watersports activity visit will take place during Summer Holidays 2020. The cost of the visit is £882.00 and I 
confirm the package as follows: 
 

Departure date:   Monday 20 July 2020   Return date: Sunday 26 July 2020 
 

 Return flights to Spain from regional airport 

 Return coach transfers from school to airport 

 Resort transfers in Spain 

 A comprehensive activity programme including some of the following: sailing, kayaking, paddle boarding, 
canoeing, windsurfing, snorkelling instruction  

 Evening on-site entertainment programme 

 Comprehensive insurance cover 

 Excursion to Waterworld Theme Park in Lloret De Mar  

 Full board tent accommodation whilst at the resort  

 All equipment hire  

 Full instruction in the watersports activities 

 Service of a resort representative 

 Full ATOL protection 
 

I intend to take 40 students, all of those from the present Year 7. I wholeheartedly recommend the above package to 
parents, as this has been individually tailored to meet our school’s requirements. 
 

If you wish your son/daughter to participate in the above, please go onto Parent Pay and pay the deposit of £150.00 
by Friday 6 July 2018. In the event of the visit being oversubscribed, participation will be decided by the drawing of 
lots. Further instalments are due at a later date. You will be notified when confirmation of a place is received. If you 
have any queries at this stage, please do not hesitate to contact me on r.solk@tgsch.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mr R Solk     
Faculty Leader: Physical Education 
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